Labor Management Meeting
Agenda
November 10, 2020
2:40-3:10 p.m.

Negotiations for Supplemental for Teaching Assistant/Leadership Position: Kip
reviewed the history behind determining the language and payment for this
position.

Covid 19 Communication: The association asked if information regarding
remote learning could be shared with support staff to better assist students.
Matt has already come up with a plan for this and academic, support staff, and
STAR monitors will all receive this information via school messenger. CTE will
receive the information as it pertains to them.

X-Option: Kip shared IBB notes from negotiations in 2014 regarding current X-
Option pay. The association pointed out that there is still an issue with section
D under Article 30. Kip will meet with Deb regarding this issue.

Teacher Leadership Position Prep: The association asked for a five-day prep
for teacher assistants in this position. Matt will look to see how this can be
accomplished and he will get back with us.

Custodial Needs: The association stated that due to the additions of new
classrooms, hallways, and restructuring of labs, along with cleaning for
COVID-19, the custodial crew is having difficulty keeping up. Lynn will set up
a meeting with Dale to find out more information. In addition, Lynn will have
custodians meet with Sean to find out what adjustments need to be made.

Mary asked if staff will be paid if they are quarantining after choosing to travel
in a travel banned state. Kip said that this will be decided on a case-by-case
basis, determined by the ability of staff members to perform their jobs
remotely or not.

Dan talked about ways to help CTE teachers and Academic teachers
understand each other’s responsibilities during our current schedule. Dan is
going to meet with Matt to share ideas.



